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Senator Elaine Phillips (R-7th Senate District) recently congratulated outgoing
Mineola Fire Department Chief Jeff Clark on completing a successful term as Chief of
the Department. Chief Clark has served as a volunteer firefighter in the Department
for over 20 years.

Senator Phillips also extended best wishes to the incoming Chief of Department
Brian Santosus, 1st Assistant Chief Robert Connolly and 2nd Assistant Chief Andrew
Martone, Jr.

Senator Phillips (third left) is pictured honoring Chief Jeff Clark (second left) for his
service to the Department. They are joined by (left to right) North Hempstead Town
Clerk Wayne Wink, North Hempstead Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Chief of Department
Brian Santosus, 1st Assistant Chief Robert Connolly and 2nd Assistant Chief Andrew
Martone, Jr.



